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Saint Paul City Council,

I am in support of the sound level variance for Skinner’s Pub located on 919 Randolph Avenue.  I have lived next to
Skinner’s Pub for about 15 years now.  Pete and Molly Skinner are wonderful business owners.  I have never had an
issue with their establishment or the customers that go to the establishment.  The owners and customers are always
respectful to their local neighbors. 

Matthew Hlady
924 James Ave
Saint Paul, MN 55102
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